
 
President Victoria welcomed everyone into the zoom meeting and pulled up a power point 
presentation before she started it at 4:04 pm. She mentioned that this general meeting will 
mostly be discussing volunteering opportunities for the club and what we have upcoming on our 
schedule.  
 
President Victoria continued on to the next power point slide, where she explained what Key 
Club is and our Key Club's accomplishments, such as our club ranking 8th out of 366 clubs last 
year, and the amount of service ours we've achieved. She then encouraged the members 
present to talk to their friends and family about supporting and possibly joining the Key Club if 
they're in high school, and said sometimes it's not just doing volunteer work, but also having fun 
with friends. 
 
Next, President Victoria moved onto the next slide, and introduced the club's current officers, 
who they are, what their roles and grades are, and also the officer positions that still need to be 
filled. These positions include the freshman and sophomore representative, which she pointed 
out that members who qualify should run for the position. Victoria explained how each officer 
position works together to run the Key Club, and how any member can run to be an officer 
position as well.  
 
President Victoria moved on to the main discussion of the club, which was what volunteering 
opportunities the club and its members have. She showed the attendees the slide that had 
detailed descriptions of October 17th volunteering events which were the Trash Bash and 
Mobile Food Pantry with the Kiwanis Club. She encouraged the members to go to either, or 
even both, as it gave them volunteer hours which was vital for the club and themselves. 
President Victoria then discussed more upcoming events such as October 24th where the club 
would participate in the Tarrant County Mobile Food Bank, as well as the Division Toy/Book 
Drive on November 14th where members can bring new toys and books to donate for volunteer 
hours. Lastly, she explained this year's Thirst Project and directed members to the link posted 
where they can sign up for online, and how it will not just be in person, but online as well 
because of Covid-19.  
 
President Victoria finally went to the last slide of the presentation, which included information for 
the club's next general meeting on October 30th, at 4:00pm. She then asked for the attendees 
full name, phone number, and grade if they wish to be added to the club's GroupMe. Victoria 
thanked everyone for attending the meeting and wished them well, and adjourned the meeting 
at 4:18pm. 


